
Lowndes High School “Georgia Bridgemen” Band

Orlando Trip 2021

November 4 - November 7, 2021

This trip for our band has been officially approved by Mrs. McCall, principal of Lowndes High

School and therefore is considered a school function for our band.  One of things that has made

our band great and one of the most recognizable bands in the Southeast is our opportunity to

travel...and we are ready to travel again.

We have read, understand, and agree to the trip information for the dates above.  We have a

copy of the suggested itinerary and understand our financial obligations (either paid or through

participation in fundraisers).

Any cancellations made after you have paid your deposit will not be refunded.  The only refunds that will be granted are for

our families that move due to military orders.  Every time a payment is due the balance is sent to the tour company and we

cannot get the money back.

This Intent form must be on file with Mr. Bowman in the Band Room office by Friday, April 30th.

Hahira, Pine Grove and Lowndes Middle School students will return to their respective directors

at their Middle School.

_____       I WILL be participating and intend to travel with the band to Orlando,

FL.

_____      I WILL NOT be able to participate with the band.

PLEASE PRINT STUDENT’S NAME: ________________________________________________________

Student’s Signature____________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Signature_____________________________________________________________

EMAIL ADDRESS_______________________________________________________________________

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO MR. BOWMAN OR YOUR MIDDLE SCHOOL DIRECTOR

BY FRIDAY, APRIL 30th, 2021 ALONG WITH YOUR $100 DEPOSIT.


